
 
Town of Medway Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes 

 

            Medway Library 26 High Street, Medway  

 

            Monday, September 30, 2019   

 

  

 

PRESENT:  Mike Heavey, Eric Lindstrom and Jack Mill 
 

ALSO PRESENT: Health Agent and Secretary Beth Hallal 

 

Jack Mill called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 

Minutes Acceptance: 

On a motion made by Jack Mill and seconded by Mike Heavey, the Board of Health voted unanimously to 

approve the meeting minutes for 9/16/19 with revisions and 9/26/19 w/ spelling corrections. 
 

Sign off on the following permits: 

1. Gail Weinberg-Kraus, 6 Short St. – Septic Repair Permit (Approved) 

2. Joanne Beksha Brown, 85 Winthrop St. – New Septic Permit (Approved) 

3. Stretchfit Life, Tracy Malcom, 4 Guernsey St – Massage Practitioners License (Board voted unanimously that 

no permitting was required.) 

 

Discussion: 

  Discussion on Governor’s declared Public Health Emergency. The Board voted unanimously for Health 

Agent to continue my surveillance on this emergency order from the state. 

  Discussion on wishes to remain in the Greater Grafton Medical Reserve. The Board voted unanimously 

for the town of Medway to continue as part of the Greater Grafton Medical Reserve.  

 
Correspondence: 

 1. Update on EEE information – All aerial spraying for mosquitoes is completed in Bristol, Plymouth,  

Middlesex, Norfolk, Worcester, Hampden and Hampshire counties. All people should continue to  

protect themselves, children and pets. 

 

      Future Meetings: 

 The next meetings will Monday, October 7th and 21st, 2019, 6:30 PM at Medway Library. 

 

      Adjourn: 

                   A motion was made by Jack Mill and seconded by Michael Heavey, then the BOH voted unanimously to  

adjourn the meeting at 7:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Beth M. Hallal, Health Agent/Secretary 

 
Minutes Approved on October 28th, 2019. 


